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EA2223-01 

 
August 12, 2022 

 
 

Notice of Proceeding 
Adjournment of environmental assessment 

 
EA2223-01 – Imperial Norman Wells Operation – Waste Management Facility  
 
On August 5, 2022, Imperial Oil Resource Ltd. (Imperial) submitted a Request for Ruling to the 
Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board (Review Board) asking for an 
adjournment of the environmental assessment, and a two month extension of procedural 
deadlines for its proposed Waste Management Facility.1   
 
The Review Board grants the adjournment after carefully considering Imperial’s rationale in its 
Request for Ruling. Accordingly, the environmental assessment is adjourned for two months as 
of today’s date, and all existing procedural deadlines (Information request response deadlines) 
are extended by two months. Reasons for Decision for this Ruling will follow shortly. 
 
The Review Board will issue an updated Notice of Proceeding prior to the re-commencement of 
scoping activities.  
 
If you have any questions or need more information, please contact Sr. Environmental 
Assessment Officer Chuck Hubert, at 867-766-7052 chubert@reviewboard.ca, or Simon 
Toogood, Environmental Assessment Officer, at 867-766-7053 stoogood@reviewboard.ca. 
  

 
1 Request for Ruling - Imperial request for adjournment - 5 Aug 2022 
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